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I object to the request by C&H to use tanker trucks to spread waste.  This usage will allow for waste to
be spread in higher concentrations over more land area, and is not consistent with recent  federal court
rulings that require the Environmental Assessment for this facility to be re-performed due to the poor
quality of the current version.  Modifications to the permit that allow for higher quantities of waste to be
spread to larger land areas should be approved until a valid Environmental Assessment is completed. 
Thank you for your consideration of my comments.

Mark A. Smith
263 Gardner Lane
Dover, AR 72837
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